
340B Drug Pricing Program 

Marias Healthcare Services has the 340B Drug Pricing Program available for their patients.  The program 

allows for significantly reduced prices.  This national program, available to health centers and other 

safety net providers, helps with stretching scarce Federal resources as far as possible while helping 

eligible patients. 

MHSI works directly with Northtown Drug in Shelby to offer the 340B Drug Pricing Program for their 

patients.  Northtown Drug is located at 333 Main Street or by phone (406)-434-5115 


